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Mrs G MacKenzie 

’Code A’ 

4 February 2009 

Dear Mrs MacKenzie 

Further to my previous correspondence, I enclose a copy of a letter dated 28 
January 2009 that I have received from the Ministry of Justice. 

As you will see, I have been given permission to open an Inquest into your 
mother’s death. 

I will write to you further once I have formally opened the Inquest. 

Yours sincerely 

David C Horsley 
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